
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13 July 2020 
 
Dear student 

 
Re: Year 10 RS GCSE Results 
 
I hope that you continue to be well and that you are enjoying some new opportunities in light 
of lockdown restrictions changing. Despite the easing of the measures in place, we still need 
to plan for a different kind of results day this year. Our aim is to ensure that all Year 10 RS 
students receive their results on 20 August (GCSE results day) at exactly the same time. 
 
All students will receive their GCSE results via email at 10.00 am. In order for us to comply 
with the GDPR, the results will need to be sent to your school email address. 
 
If your parents wish to receive a copy of your results then you need to inform the school that 
you give your permission for this to happen. You can do this by emailing 
exams@driffieldschool.org.uk from your school email account with the following statement: 
“I give my permission for my parent [insert name] to also receive the email containing my 
examination results. Please can you send that email to [insert parent email address]”. 
 
If you have any further queries regarding the results day procedure please contact me at 
mevans@driffieldschool.org.uk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

    
 
Mr M Evans    Mrs L Stylianou 
Assistant Headteacher  Examinations Officer 
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